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To All Participating Clubs and Individuals 

 “Road to Ames” Raffle 

      

My sincere thanks to all clubs and individuals participating in the efforts to sell tickets to help 

build the Brittany Endowment Fund.    

Your commitment to sell raffle tickets will help pay for the Brittany portion of the cost for the 

much needed new roof that is under construction now.   The old roof had deteriorated with 

leaks throughout endangering the collection of memorabilia in the entire building. 

100% of the tickets sold by the Brittany Community will be credited to the Brittany Endowment 

Fund of the Bird Dog Foundation.  This Fund is helping to save our heritage, artifacts and 

history.  The space that the Brittany Field Trial Hall of Fame and Museum have is debt free.   

As of June 1, 2015, $5,545.00 has been generated through the sale of raffle tickets.  We will 

send monthly updates as to the amount of the current tickets sales. 

Please have all checks made payable to the “Bird Dog Foundation”.  All money/checks and 

unsold tickets should be mailed and back to me by February 1, 2016.                                      

Mail to:  Rick Smith, P.O. Box 130, Crozier, VA  23039 

The drawing will be Saturday afternoon February 6, 2016, at the museum. 

If you can sell more tickets than you have, please contact me and I will mail you more tickets 

ASAP. 

To be a great success, the Brittany community needs to work together.  Please try your best to 

sell all the tickets you have;  the Bird Dog Foundation (Brittany) needs your help. 

I commend the Brittany Community for stepping up to support our breed at the Bird Dog 

Museum in Grand Junction, TN. by selling “Road to Ames” raffle tickets.   

Thank you. 

 

Rick Smith 


